

650 Saxonburg Road Butler, PA 16002 724-352-8177 office@hiskidscs.org

Dear Parents,

Enrollment is now open for the 2025-2026 school year. As you are making decisions about your child's education, we would be honored if you would again consider HIS Kids Christian School!

Once again we will be using our online school management system called Gradelink (gradelink.com). This will better aid our office staff in ensuring that our records are up-to-date, accurate, and consistently formatted. Enclosed you will find instructions on how to re-enroll your child at HIS Kids.

Along with registering your child on Gradelink, the registration fee needs to be submitted to the school office. No student is considered to be registered unless the online registration is complete and the registration fee has been received. The registration fee is \$100 for elementary students. Families with more than one child enrolled are only charged the ONE fee of \$100.

There is much work to be done in anticipation for the beginning of the next school year, including preparing classrooms, arranging busing, and ordering books. We are asking returning students/families to be enrolled and have registration fee in By Feb. 28, 2025. After Feb. 28, 2024 enrollment will be open to new students. By completing your registration as early as possible, you will be ensuring your student's spot for the 2025-2026 school year. It will also make the jobs of our staff much easier. We greatly appreciate your help in this area.

Sincerely,

Carol Novy, Principal

Brittany Morse Administrative Assistant